
There will be no Religious Education next weekend, 
November 22nd, due to construction in the Family Centre. 

 
Parish Council 
The following individuals have graciously accepted the nominations of fellow 
parishioners and have been acclaimed as your new Parish Council. 
 

Mike Campbell 
Cindy Doyle 
Alex Driscoll 
Bernice Gray 

Carole-Anne Holmeslauder 
David Lewis 

 
The new Parish Council will meet in the near future, and will hopefully add 
additional members to this new group. 
 
Memorial Mass 
Our annual Memorial Mass will be held on Monday, November 23rd at 7pm. As 
there was no Memorial Mass held last year, this one will remember those 
whose funeral liturgies were held at Holy Trinity during 2008 & 2009. 
Unfortunately, there will be no reception this year due to construction in the 
Family Centre.  
 
The Book of Remembrance 
The book can be found at the front of the Church. You are invited to write in 
the names of your relatives and friends who have died. Your loved ones will be 
remembered by our Parish during the month of November. 
 
649 
Stella and Dee Dee are collecting names for our next game. You can register 
until next Saturday, November 21st. The game begins on Saturday, November 
28th 

 
Christmas Ministry Schedule 
Cindy Doyle is about to start preparing the ministry schedule for Christmas and 
New Year's. For your convenience, Cindy has prepared sign-up sheets that will 
be available at the entrance of the church until November 20th. Please take a 
moment to check off which Mass you plan to attend so that she is able to 
schedule you at a time suitable for you.  

COLLECTION 
November 8th  

 
2009 

 
2008 

Envelopes 1618 1414 

Loose 115 113 

Building Fund 25 8 

Needy 36 33 

Christmas Baskets 225 1050 

Family Centre Floor 20 - 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Last Weekend, A Generous Donations was made to our 

Building Fund in Memory of 

 

Tina Daigle 

 

Please remember Her in your Prayers 

 
Sunday Envelopes 
The envelopes for 2010 are available at the entrance of the church. We 
encourage you to check the address on your envelopes and contact us if any 
corrections are required.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Several of boxes of envelopes were removed from the back of 
the church accidentally, but have now been returned. If you couldn’t find your 
envelopes the first time you looked, please try again. If yours still aren’t there, 
please contact the office. 
 
Christmas Sale 
The Catholic Bookstore will be having a 2-day Christmas Sale on Friday, 
November 20th (extended hours - open until 8pm) and Saturday, November 21st 
(9am - 5pm). Many great specials! Drop in and enjoy their hot apple cider. Sale 
flyers are available at the entrance of the church. 
 
Make a Joyful Sound 3 
Concert is being held on Sunday, November 29th, from 2-4pm at Our Lady of 
the Assumption. There will be a special collection going towards their building 
fund.  



Christmas Baskets 
The items requested for next weekend are a Box of Pasta + Sauce. The full list is 
available on our website, and on the bulletin boards at the entrance of the 
church. Cash donations for perishable items are also requested at any time. 
 
Christmas Basket Distribution 
Christmas Baskets will be distributed on Monday, December 21st, from 12:30 - 
2pm. 
 
Bingo 
Christmas Cash Bingo is being held on Wednesday, November 25th at St. Pius X. 
Early Bird games start at 6pm; regular games at 7pm. There is a $1,000 jackpot 
+ specials and door prizes. Tickets are $20 and are available by contacting the 
parish office (between 8am - 1pm) at 653-6830. You may also call 672-9566 if 
you live west or 696-8169 if you are east.  
 
The Family Centre Floor Fund 
We are replacing the Family Centre floor and are asking for your financial 
support in this endeavor. If you would like to make a donation to our new Floor 
Fund, please use one of the Building Fund envelopes located at the entrance of 
the church. We ask that you write “Floor” on the outside of the envelope so 
that we can keep money for the floor separate from regular Building Fund 
donations.  
 
Vestry Chapel 
We have decided to convert part of the vestry into a “chapel” to be used for 
daily Mass. In addition to the curtains being made for the vestry, a custom 
drape for the sanctuary is also being prepared. This will replace one that 
covered the large mural of Christ during lent. If you would like to make a 
donation to this project, you may do so by using one of our building funds 
envelopes and marking “Vestry” on it. 
 
Cancellations 
Confirmation retreat scheduled for today, Sunday, November 15th has been 
called off due to H1N1 concerns. 
 
Stella Maris Roast Beef Dinner, also scheduled for today, has been postponed 
until spring 2010. If you purchased tickets contact their office (653-6860) for a 
refund. 
 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2009 

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
  

Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 
  

Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 
coming weekend. 

  
 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  November 16th 9:00am Jack, Grace & Brian 
English 

Tuesday November 17th NO MASS 

Wednesday November 18th NO MASS 

Thursday November 19th 9:00am Souls In Purgatory 

Friday November 20th 9:00am Arthur & Emily 
Doucette & DFM 

Saturday November 21st 5:00pm Jack Skidd 
Sunday November 22nd 10:30am For The Parish 

 


